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25.4.25 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Spaces in Enrichment Clubs 
 
Thank you to those of you that have signed up to our enrichment clubs. We are looking forward to 
welcoming your child/ren next week when the clubs begin.  
 
Although the deadline for applications to our internal clubs has now passed. We still have some 
spaces available in some of our clubs so nab them before it's too late! 
 
We have spaces in: 
 

Club Day Age 

Cricket Monday   Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Singing Club Monday Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Drama Club  Tuesday Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3 

Yoga Tuesday Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Gardening Club Tuesday Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Yoga Tuesday Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Multisports Tuesday Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Athletics Wednesday Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3 

Spanish Club Thursday Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Athletics Thursday Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Bats and Balls Skills Club Friday Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3 

 
Attached is the original letter providing more detail about each club. 
 
Clubs will be available to book and pay for, via Arbor. If a particular club does not appear it is because 
it is now fully booked. However, you can contact the office and ask to be put on the waiting list. 
 
During the final week of clubs you will be invited to our Summer Showcase, where you will have the 
opportunity to see what your child/ren have been doing.  
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Clubs begin straight after school at 3:25pm and finish at 4:30pm. Children in Rec, Y1 and Y2 will be 
brought to the club by their class teacher or LSA.  Children from Y3 upwards will move (within the 
school building) to the club independently. Registers are taken as soon as the club begins. Children 
should be collected in the meeting area by the school gates from the adult who runs the club. 
Children are permitted to bring a vegetable or fruit snack ONLY (no biscuits or crisps). If it is an active 
enrichment club, your child may wear their PE kit to school that day. If your child is not attending on a 
particular day, please let the class teacher or office know. 
 
Don't forget, if you haven't managed to sign your child up for a club or two. There is still time, sign up 
today! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rebecca Neale 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

         
 

 
 


